BAWA BOARD MEETING 4/11/16

In attendance: Tabitha Coleman, Bob Spaid, Mike Leister, Wendy Miller, Dave Jones, Jen Wood, Stacey Miller, Ed Miller, Lisa Shade, Kurt Davidheiser, Ted Detwiler, Mike Freedman.

Kurt called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.

The minutes from last meeting were submitted by Tabitha and approved by the Board. Approved by Kurt second by Jen Wood.

Treasurer's Report: Jess Campbell was not in attendance but submitted the financials.

Vice President- Jen Wood is in the process of organizing a mixer. This will be somewhere off site. Location has not yet been determined. Jen will be reaching out to Mr. Palladino.

Lisa: The golf outing will be held at Butter Valley on 9/10/16. The approximate costs for a golfer are \$49 and this includes course and cart. Butter Valley is waving their pavilion fee. Lisa met with Michelle and gave her a deposit. No liquor is allowed in the pavilion but keg beer can be purchased. Lisa will contact Bally Hotel about possibly catering the event.

Bob Spaid: Brian Bealer bear duals will be on 12/10/16. Bob will book on school dude. Dallas, Governor Mifflin, OJR, CR North, Bethlehem Liberty will be coming. King of the Mountain and Beast of East are the same weekend. The varsity wrestlers have been invited to the Powerade.

Kurt: Mike Freedman asked the Board to start a Wrestling scholarship. The Board agreed to \$500, details will follow. Fun days will be held from 6/2-6/4 this year. Tracey, Bridgett and Janeen are all on Board for chairing this again this year. The board is looking into adding a volunteer chair next year.

Motion to close meeting at 8:10 p.m. by Kurt.

Next meeting will be held on June 13, 2016 at New Hanover YMCA.